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President’s Corner

The City of Temecula and the Temecula Valley Historical Society lost a
jewel last month with the passing of Maggi Allen, Curator of the
Imagination Workshop and Chairperson of the Society’s Youth Projects
Committee. Maggi, the daughter of our Secretary, Eve Craig, brought joy
to everyone who met or worked with her and she will be sorely missed by
all.

Bill Harker has been appointed to head the nominating committee for the
upcoming Society elections in October. If you would like to serve on the
Board, please give him a call at (951) 676-3691. The Board meets at
noon the first Friday of each month at the Community Room of the
Temecula Library. All are invited to attend the meetings.

If you attempted to access the TVHS web site after the 1% of August, you
probably were unsuccessful. We hope to have the site up and running
again soon. Our thanks to Jeff Harmon for serving as our web master
over the past several years. He provided us with an interesting historical
Internet connection and valuable historical information.

Congratulations are also in order to Darell Farnbach who chaired the Vail
Ranch Centennial entry in the July 4™ parade in Temecula. The entry, the
combined effort of the Temecula Valley Historical (continued inside)













